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On behalf of the National Assembly, the Clerk wishes to inform
members of the public that a facebook page in the name of the Rt. Hon.
Mr Speaker, Dr Patrick Matibini, SC, MP, has been created by unknown
people without the authority of the National Assembly. Members of the
public are being warned that this facebook page does not belong to the
Rt. Hon. Speaker of the National Assembly of Zambia. In this regard, all
the postings on this facebook page are false and do not reflect the views

of the Hon. Speaker.
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